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Appendices 

Notice of Interim Review of Polling Districts and Polling 
Places 2016 

 
 
In accordance with Section 18C of the Representation of the People Act 1983, 
Northampton Borough Council gives notice that it is conducting an interim review of 
certain polling districts and polling places for Parliamentary and Local Government 
elections. 
 
The Council welcomes views or comments from electors and any persons or bodies 
with expertise in access to premises or facilities for persons with any type of 
disability. Representations will also be sought from the Acting Returning Officers for 
the Parliamentary constituencies. Local political parties, District and County 
Councillors and Parish Councils will also be consulted.  
 
The Acting Returning Officer’s proposals for the new polling districts and suitability of 
polling stations will be published on Friday 18th November 2016 and will be available 
for inspection at the Council Offices and on the Council’s website 
www.northampton.gov.uk  
 
Any representations must be submitted in writing to the address below or by email to 
elecreg@northampton.gov.uk by not later than Friday 9th December 2016. 
 
Details of all representations received will be made available for inspection. 
 
The Council will consider the review proposals at its meeting to be held on Monday 
23rd January and the outcome of the review will then be published. The proposals 
will be incorporated in the revised register to be published on 1st February 2017. 
 
Any further information may be obtained by contacting Electoral Services on 01604 
837111. 
 
David Kennedy 
Chief Executive 
16th  November 2016 
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